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Governor extends Mopin Festival greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.), 

has extended his warm greetings to the people of the State, especially to the Galo 

community, on the joyous occasion of the Mopin Festival. He wished that the vibrant festival 

would bring peace, prosperity, and happiness to all. 

In his message, the Governor said that Mopin is one of the most cherished and colorful 

festivals of Arunachal Pradesh, showcasing the rich cultural heritage of the Galo Tribe. With 

its deep-rooted traditions and festive spirit, it has played a vital role in preserving the 

community's cherished customs and values. I am confident that this ethno-traditional 

celebration will continue to strengthen the socio-economic progress of the tribe and uphold 

its revered way of life, he said. 

As we come together in celebration, I join my Galo brethren in offering prayers to Donyi 

Polo and Ane Mopin, seeking their divine blessings for the well-being and prosperity of all, 

the Governor said in his message. 
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